
 

           

 
 

 

 Congratulations to the JH Girls Soccer Team on their 7-0 win vs Deer Park! What an 

incredible performance by the entire team! The girls kick off again today at the grade school at 

5pm vs. Brentwood. Good luck team! 

 
 The Drama Club will have a meeting this Thursday, October 20, in Rowe Hall at 2:40 PM. 

Please make every effort to attend as we plan for Safe Halloween. LA MANCHA rehearsal will 

begin immediately after our meeting. All Act I cast is called. 

 
 The Surf Club meeting has been moved to tomorrow, Thursday 10/20, after school in the JH 

Café @ 2:40.  

 
 Attention All 7th & 8th Graders: The Jr. High Robotics Team is still looking for members. We 

meet on Monday, Tuesday, and Thursdays in Room 162 at 2:30. Be There!!! 

 

 The Junior High Mock Trial Team is having their first meeting this Friday 10/21 at 7:15AM in 

Room 145. Anyone who is interested in participating in Mock Trial this year should attend! If 

you have any questions, please see Mrs. Brunson or Dr. Scholl.  

 
 Library News: It’s almost here...just one more day! The Library Book Bash is tomorrow, 

immediately after school in the library! There will be music, games, cookies from Torta Fina 

Bakery, Bagels from Babylon Bagel, raffle prizes from Kilwin’s, and Glen’s Dinette, and so 

much more! Ask your E.L.A. teacher for more details or stop by the library today! 

 
 Student Council will be sponsoring a Breast Cancer Walk on Thursday, October 20th from 

6:30-8:30PM at the BHS track.  Entry fee is $5 and all donations will go to the Babylon Breast 

Cancer Coalition.  Please come out to support this worthy cause! 

 
 The Drama Club is having a profile picture art contest! Send your art to the Babylon Theater 

Instagram @babylonHStheater, or drop it off at Ms. Olivieri’s Room 137. The deadline is 
Thursday, October 20th. You do NOT have to be in drama club to submit your artwork 

 
 The World Language Club will hold mandatory meetings Wednesday 10/19 both AM and PM 

and Wednesday 10/26. Please let Mrs. Anderson or Ms. Caldwell know when you are able to 
attend. 

 


